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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I hope it was an inadvertent error to have not included Indian tribes in the original 

SB762 from the 2021 session. As we move toward more just environmental policies, 

we can no longer exclude indigenous populations or any other marginalized 

communities. Please pass SB1533.  

 

Thank you all for the work you are doing. 


